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Comments: As a resident, I'd like to submit my full support for the Taos Ski Valley Gondola and other

improvements. 

 

I believe the gondola will help ensure the safety of Twining and Kachina Roads, as they see significant traffic

both during ski season and in the summer months. Last summer we had to tow a vehicle from a cliff edge where

the driver had lost control and was teetering on the edge where there were no guardrails. The roads are far too

steep and curvy for the number of cars they see. 

 

-Julie Maze, Wheeler Peak Condo Owner Apt  303

 


